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Welcome to Lomax4 

A Special Welcome to our 
Guests! 

 We are glad to have you visiting with 
us today! You are welcome here. We 
know you have a choice of where to 
worship, and you chose to be with us 
today — thank you.  
 At Lomax we want to be the church 
we read about in the Bible. Our goal is to 
glorify God with our worship and with 
our lives and to point people to Jesus 
Christ.  
 If you need anything during the 
service, ushers in the lobby can direct you 
to restrooms, or the nursery.  
 Please fill out a blue attendance card 
located on the back of the pew in front of 
you or scan the QR Code to the right. If 
you have any questions or if we can help 
you, please let us know while you are 
here or call our church  
Office  at (931) 796-5381.  

July 28, 2024 

ELDERS,      
DEACONS,  

& MINISTERS  
MEETING 

                                          
  

 
 
 
 
                                          

Sunday 
July 28th 

@ 4:00 pm 
In the Chapel 



Whose is the saying about the axe 
laid to the root of the trees? 

(answer next week) 

                                                          
                          
 

July 28—PM Series w/Andy Connelly 
August 4—PM Series w/Andrew Phillips 

Augusy 7—Family Meal Night             
  August 9-11—Buffing in the CSC    

August 11—PM Series w/Joshua Pappas              
August 16—Singing @ Grinder’s Creek         

August 29—Back to School “NEVER” Potluck 
Dinner @ 4:00 PM at CSC 

August 30—Midnight Madness 
 

 
 

Our monthly Food for Families            
 distribution  is   

Tuesday,  August 20th 
If you have not brought your  grocery   

items in, please do so by Wed.  morning      
if possible.         

  Food For Friends:  

 August 1st 

        Team 1 ( Betty & Betty)  
 If anyone can help deliver meals, be at 

the CSC at 10:30 am. 

 
 
 
 
 

Sick:   Dan Toft had hip replacement surgery last Wednesday, Ju-
ly 31st. Wilma Harris  is now in Lewis Co. Nursing Home in Room 
209.  Gene Kilpatrick is home following outpatient bladder biopsy 
on Wed. July 17th.  They did find cancer and will talk about up-
coming treatments.  Cody Harris had shoulder surgery. Emily 
Schorr is not feeling well as she awaits upcoming surgery. Thelma 
Johns is starting cancer treatments. Johnny Garrett, the brother 
of Kay Parrish and Jan Ammons is in Georgia dealing with can-
cer. Jeff Tatum is at home with Hospice. Gayle Yates, the mother 
of Sherrie Anderson is very sick at this time.  
 
Sympathy:  To the family and friends of Lynnette Shelton, friends 
of Tom and Cynthia Kilpatrick.  There are no arrangements.  
There will be a celebration of Life in Ohio at a later date. 
Sympathy:  To the family and friends of  Tony Rogers, the father 
of    Casey Rogers who helps with the Friday Night Singings and 
the Anytime Singers.  Funeral was held last Tuesday, July 23rd in 
Alabama. 
 
Continue to remember:   Kasey Baker, Linda Bassinger, Nell 
Bunch, Lovada Burklow, Dustin Flowers, Peggy   Flowers, Ophe-
lia Green, LaFon Griner, Wilma Harris, Wanda Holloway, Alfred  
Kelley, Gene Kilpatrick,  Terry McDonald, Howard Miller, Lillie 
Mitchell , Gary O’Brien, Judy Turner Pickler, Al Pogue,  David 
Riley, and Jeff       Tatum. 
 
Shut-ins:  Michael Gray and Jimmy Griner  
 
In Lewis County Nursing & Rehab Center:   
Wilma Harris, Michelle Huff, Brenda Nance and Betty  Stafford  
 
Remember our military :  Dustin Brugmann (grandson of Jim &   
Sharon Grinder), Ian Clement (grandson of Hershel & Sherrie  
Anderson), Kerry Conkle (grandson of Ralph & Sue Conkle),   
Brindan Jancuska (son of  Dave & Tammie Tranovich), Jon 
Lower (husband of Paige Roberson) and Austin Pierce (grandson 
of Rocco &  Debbie Pierce).                                           
 

 

                                             
 
 
 
 
 

Disaster Relief  will  be leaving 
on Monday,                                                                          

July 29th from the CSC at 7:30. 
Any extra help would be greatly      

appreciated. 

 
 
 
                                          

There will be a Family Meal Night                                                      
Wednesday, August 7th at 5:00 pm in the CSC.  

Everyone is invited to come and enjoy the food, fun 
and fellowship. We will have pizza.  Bring $5.00. 

     Please see Brice or Kara for details.                                          
                                           

 FAMILY MEAL NIGHT 
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       Boo’s Belyeu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

On July 28th 1868 the 
14th amendment was 

officially adopted into 
the U.S. Constitution.  This granted  citizenship to all     

persons even former slaves.  As Christians we have a       
citizenship that cannot be denied.  Philippians 3:20 

“But our citizenship is in heaven, and from it we await a 

Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ,”   Eph. 2:19 “ So then you  

are no longer strangers and aliens, but you are fellow      

citizens with the saints and members of the household of 
God,”  While we rejoice in our citizenship in the U.S. let   

us never take for granted 

what God has given to us 
through his son Jesus 

Christ. 

 

Back to School Challenges 
                                                                              

Most parents will agree that when it is back to school 
time, there are challenges to be faced. We will be con-
cerned about making sure they have the right school 
supplies, maybe some new clothing. Perhaps we’ll be 

worried about our child’s new teacher, or a different mix 
of kids in the class. All of these are self-focused worries! 

I’d like to offer this thought as a new school year dawns: 
Our most important concern is how we—both students 

and parents—will impact the people around us. From the 
sermon on Mount to Great Commission, the followers of 
Christ were to be focused outwardly. This year, make an 

impact on others! 

Remember your EXAMPLE. 
We tend to focus on self at this time of year, but Romans 
14:7 reminds us that none of us lives to himself, and no 
one dies to himself. Our lives have an effect on others! 

We need to be careful not to be hypocritical (Rom. 2:17-
24). Must be positive with our responsibilities (Phil. 2:14-

16). And above all, we should shine for Christ (Matt. 
5:16)! 

Remember your MISSION. 
If we are in Christ, we are a new creation (2 Cor. 5:17-20). 

That new creation has a job to do! Paul said he was an 
ambassador for Christ, and we have a responsibility to be 
the same (1 Cor. 11:1). Students,  youth is no excuse not 
to be about our Father’s business (Jer. 1:4-7). If Jesus is 
your Savior, then He is your Lord too (2 Peter 3:18). Act 

like it! 

Remember your PRIORITIES. 
If you are a Christian, then your priority is the kingdom of 
God (Matt. 6:33). There will never be a convenient time to 
put God first and yourself last (Matt. 16:24), so start now! 

Remember the heroes of the faith from past days (Heb. 
11:13-16) and seek that heavenly city! 

Starting a new grade brings new possibilities, new oppor-
tunities, and a new beginning. But don’t forget you can 

impact the life of someone else forever! 

Remember your EXAMPLE, 
your PRIORITIES, and your MISSION! 

Matt Clifton 
BulletinDigest.com 



Lomax 
Church of Christ 

931-796-5381 
Email:                                  

info@lomaxchurch.com 
 

MINISTERS: 
 

Jon Hackett—251-295-1475 
Jeff Spears—931-306-1362 

Brice Van Hook—636-639-0153 

 

By The numbers 
For the week of  7/21 

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday Bible Study — 9:00 am 
Worship Services — 10:00 am 
Sunday Evening — 6:00 pm 

Wednesday Primetimers - 10:00 am 
Wednesday Bible Study — 6:00 pm 

A.M. Bible Class 137 

A.M. Worship      
Service 

229 

P.M. Worship      
Service 

130 

Wednesday PM 149 

Contribution:  $ 8,483.15 

     Weekly Budget 
 

July Lord Supper 

$9,000 
Kayla 
Spears 

ELDERS: 
 

Jeff Dye — 306-8463 

John Eglinton—446-5646 

Rick Morrow —615-430-6663 

Mike Parker—628-2961 
(Please leave a message) 

  

  Lomax Christian  
Day School 
796-7373 

The Lomax Messenger  
Published weekly by the  
Lomax Church of Christ 
320 Darbytown Road 
Hohenwald, TN 38462 

 

DEACONS 
 

Lynn Ammons 
(Worship Assignments) 

Wesley Carroll 
(Transportation) 

Matthew Farr  
(Special Events, CSC Scheduling) 

   Colby Hamm 
(Young Families Ministry, Audio Visual) 

James Howard 
 (Security) 

  Greg Mullinicks 
(Missions, Bulletin) 

Lee Riley 
(Men’s Ministry, Education) 

Jeff Spears 
(Visitation) 

  Marty Spears 
(Finance) 

 Dan Toft 
(Maintenance) 

Brice Van Hook   
(Social Media, Directory) 

Jake White  
(Lads to Leaders) 

Please continue to     
check out the                

Visitation  Notebook          
in the foyer for updated  

information. 

                                                     

Last week’s Know Your 
Bible Answer:  

 
John the Baptist’s 

Matthew 3:10 

Upcoming Summer Series Speakers 
 

                  August 4th—Andrew Phillips 
                           Graymere Church of Christ 

                           Columbia, Tennessee 
                         “More Like Christ in our           
                          Integrity and Honesty” 

 
August 11th—Joshua Pappas 
   LaVergne Church of Christ 

      LaVergne, Tennessee 
   “More Like Christ in our            

        Prayer and Meditation” 


